
Finally, the "meet and mingle"
portion of our programme provided
individual members with the op-
portunity to discuss their own ideas
and exchange new information.

Thank you for all your continued
efforts and support.

Our special thanks go to Ken
Mrock of the Chicago Bearsorgani-
zation and to Dr. Kent Kurtz, Execu-
tive Director, The SportsTurf Mana-
gers Association in the United
States for sharing their expertise
and experience with our members.

The afternoon provided the
group with a first hand look at the
practical application of various
sports turf related equipment and
the demonstrations allowed all pre-
sent to see the equipment in use.

SPORTS FIELD DAY REPORT

Yours very truly,

Ron Dubyk

The newly formed SportsTurf As-
sociation proudly held and spon-
sored its second annual Field Day
at Etobicoke's Centennial Park on
Thursday, June 16, 1988.With one
hundred and twenty five particip-
ants the programme covered such
topics as emergency planning for
special events, field drainage re-
quirements and highlighted a
panel discussion on maintenance
of sports turf with fellow members
of our association as participants.
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